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11th May 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Battle of Edge Hill 
 

On the morning of Friday May 15th, Year 6 will be going to Chorlton Ees to re-create the Battle 
of Edge Hill as part of our topic, A Country Divided. 
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided.   
 
If you do not wish your child to participate in this local visit, please inform your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
We would really appreciate if any Parent/Carers could volunteer to help for this trip. If you 
would like to help, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Kat Rowe & Nemeka King 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


